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The Burlington Town Council held a public hearing on Tuesday, June 13, 2017 at 6:50 pm in 

Town Hall with Council’s Teddy Huffer and Steve Michael, Public Works Commission Steve 

Stout and Marshal Jill Hammond present. 

 

Guests present are:  Emily Albaugh from KIRPC, James Rich, Karina Fauble,  

 

Vice President Huffer opens the public hearing at 6:50 pm and explains the OCRA grant the 

town is applying for in order to make needed improvements to the wastewater system 

infrastructure. 

 

The meeting was opened up for questions from the public. 

No questions on comments are presented. 

 

Emily Albaugh from KIRPC explains that in order to apply for the grant, an income survey must 

be completed. 

 

The public hearing is adjourned by Vice-President Huffer. 

 

 

 

___________________________                   ________________________________ 

Teddy Huffer, Vice-President   ATTEST: Steve Michael, Councilman 

 


